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Volunteer Newsletter 

Volunteer vacancies: 
 In-school mentor 
 Family Visiting Service 
 Youth Club 
 Crafty Tuesday 
 Stay and Play 

 
Please contact Vicky Watt on 01249 445288 or 
vickyw@therisetrust.org for more information. 

 

Issue 1.             March 2018.   

Thank you from our CEO: 
I would like to take this opportunity to say a BIG THANK 

YOU to all our RISE volunteers. Without you The RISE Trust 
would not be able to provide such a well-respected and 
valuable service across the north of Wiltshire. A recent 
meeting with the Local Authority acknowledged what a 
tremendous impact you all have. My heartfelt thanks –  

Lynn Evans, C.E.O 

Volunteer evening info: 
The Pamper evening will be taking place on Wednesday 
20th June 2018 at Stanton Manor from 7-9pm. Please 
confirm your attendance to carinas@therisetrust.org.  We 
look forward to seeing you there  

Welcome… 
to our new look newsletter! I 

hope you find all the information 
useful and if you have any 

feedback then please let me know. 
Vicky Watt, Volunteer 

Coordinator, 
vickyw@therisetrust.org  

01249 445288 

 Session info 
All the information about the sessions 
that are available can be found on our 
website, www.therisetrust.org or you 
can follow us on Facebook to see regular 
updates. 

 

Courses: 

 Baby & Me, Kings Rise, Monday 23rd April 11.15 – 
12.15pm 

 Baby & Me, Spring Rise Thursday 26th April 1- 2pm 
 First Aid Saturday 24th March, Spring Rise, 9.30 – 

11.30am £15pp 
 Challenging Behaviour, Thursday 3rd May, The Rise,  

9.30 – 11.30am 
 
Please contact Debbie Stevens on 01249 445288 or 
debbies@therisetrust.org to book onto any of these 
courses. 

Training opportunities: 
 https://wiltshirescb.safeguardingchildrenea.co.

uk 

 www.fgmelearning.co.uk 

 www.elearning.prevent.homeoffice.gov.uk 

New EEC: 
Our new Early Excellence Centre (Little Saint’s) at 
St Paul’s Church Hall will be opening in June 2018. 
The setting will be primarily for 3 and 4 year olds 

and will be open all year round from 8.30am-
5.30pm.  If you are interested in a place for your child 

please contact Carol Bishop on 01249 464008 or 
carolb@therisetrust.org 

Term dates: 
Term 4: Tue 20th Feb – Thurs 29th Mar 
Term 5: Mon 16th April – Fri 25th May 
Term 6: Mon 4th June – Tues 24th July 
 
Staff training: 25/07/18 
Bank Holidays: 30/03/18, 02/04/18, 07/05/18, 
28/05/18   

 

Staff 

Vacancies: 
 

 Senior Services 

Administrator 

 Pre-school 

Assistant 

 

Please see the website for 

more information. 

 We hope you all have a lovely Easter!     
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